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Docket No. 30-5357 DEC Ua'AU

Sandoz, Incorporated
ATTN: John G. Heider

Pharmaceutical Division
East Hanover, New Jersey 07936

Gentlemen:

Subject: Lost Package Containing Tritium (your letter of November 1,1979)

Thank you for you letter, referenced above, which forwarded a final report
pursuant to 10 CFR 20.402, regarding the subject matter.

This matter will be reviewed during our next insncction.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely, ,

-A /,/ (
obert 0. McClirtock, Chief

Materials Radiological Protection
Section
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